


OUR LADY OF PEACE CHURCH	 COLUMBUS, OHIO

PDF ME PLEASE. Thanks.
MASS SERVERS
Saturday, October 3
	 4:00 p.m.	 C. Benson, R. Fortkamp, P. Sensenbrenner
SUNDAY, OCTOBER 4
	 8:30 a.m.	 A. France, N. George, S. Oliver
	10:00 a.m.	 K. Mercurio, E. O’Brien, A. Raphael
	 11:30 a.m.	 E. & J. Douglass, P. Griffith
EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS OF THE EUCHARIST
SATURDAY, OCTOBER 3
	 4:00 p.m.	 J. Close, J. Prendeville, E. Slavik, T. Vargo,
		    R. Wehner, M. Wood
SUNDAY, OCTOBER 4
	 8:30 a.m.	 A. & B. Buchta, J. Dettorre, G. France,
		    T. George, M. Thomas
	10:00 a.m.	 D. Fast, D. King, S. Magee, M. Royer,
		    B. Thomas, W. Webster
	 11:30 a.m.	 R. & T. Brehm, C. & D. Canlas, K. Griffith, 
		    L. Talmadge
LECTORS
SATURDAY, OCTOBER 3
	 4:00 p.m.	 K. Slavik, M. Flynn
SUNDAY, OCTOBER 4
	 8:30 a.m.	 J. Ramlow, D. Zeyen
	10:00 a.m.	 D. Davisson, D. King
	 11:30 a.m.	 G. Griffith, G. Moebius

READINGS OCTOBER 4, 2015
First Reading: Genesis 2:18-24 
Second Reading: Hebrews 2:9-11
Gospel: Mark 10:2-16

OFFERTORY TOTALS for September 20, 2015 
Regular
Electronic................................................. $	12,522.57
Envelopes and Holy Days...................... $	 5,527.89
Total.......................................................... $	18,050.46
Diocesan Tax........................................... $	 1,083.03
Net............................................................ $	16,967.43
Please include your envelope number on your check. 

Prayer Line – If you have a petition you would like 
the Prayer Line to join in praying for, please call Bunni 
Cosimati at 614-847-1826. Prayers are kept confidential.

Are you looking for a way to get involved in our parish 
community? Why not join the Greeter Ministry. This is 
a great way to meet new people! If interested, please 
email Ed and Kathy Price at kmprc4@yahoo.com or 
call at 614-506-7201.

Friends of Poor Walk – Please join us for the Society 
of St. Vincent De Paul’s 2015 Friends of the Poor Walk. 
This one-mile walk takes place on October 3 at 10:00 
a.m. at St. Francis DeSales High School stadium track. To 
walk, register online at www.fop.org. If you need more 
information, email jtwillig@gmail.com or call Gail Page at 
(614) 824-1289.

It’s Coming Soon! Keep on cleaning out your closet 
and cupboards. We need your good usable clothing, 
small appliances and bedding aside for the St. Vincent 
de Paul and Knights of Columbus Clothing Drive on 
Saturday, October 17th, from 2:00-4:00 p.m. and 
Sunday, October 18th, from 9:30-11:30 a.m.

MASS OF REMEMBRANCE
On Tuesday, November 3, Our Lady of Peace Parish 
will celebrate during the 5:30 p.m. Mass a special rite of 
remembrance. We invite you to join this parish celebration. 
During the Mass, special recognition will be given to those 
families who have lost a loved one through death since 
November 2014. If your family has a loved one who 
died since November 2014, your family and friends are 
invited to participate in the Light Ceremony. We need to 
order and prepare the candles ahead of time, so please 
complete the form located in the Gathering Space by 
Sunday, November 1. If you have any questions, please 
contact Deacon Jeffrey Fortkamp at 614-578-5420 or 
jdfortkamp@gmail.com.

Mark your calendars and buy Scrip for all
your shopping needs!

The Scrip Store is open from 9:30-11:30 a.m., in the 
school cafeteria this Sunday, September 27th. 

That Man is You! All men of the parish are invited to join 
us Saturday mornings at 7:00 a.m. in the old rectory for 
this year’s exciting program. Look what one priest has to 
say about it: “We are hungry for this as men and our lay 
men in particular have been starving for this. This is truly 
rich in what the Church teaches ... The manifestations of 
God’s presence happen suddenly, sometimes profoundly. 
There is a real ripple effect from this program in the lives 
of the men who attend it.” Fr. Jim Gigliotti, Arlington, Texas 

Fall Tour Day at the Josephinum – Seminarians of 
the Pontifical College Josephinum will offer tours of the 
seminary on Saturday, October 17, 2015, from 10:00 
a.m.-3:00 p.m. Admission and parking are free. Tours will 
begin every half-hour and are approximately 45 minutes, 
followed by refreshments. Reservations encouraged 
but not required. For more information or to make a 
reservation, please contact the Advancement Office at 
614-985-2203 or afrench@pcj.edu.



TWENTY-SIXTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME	 SEPTEMBER 27, 2015

WHAT’S COMING UP AT OLP SCHOOL
Sunday, September 27
  Scrip Store open 9:30-11:30 a.m.
  Accelerated Math & Reader Parent 
    Training, 11:30 a.m.-1:00 p.m.
Tuesday, September 29
  Pizza Sale Committee meeting – 7:00 p.m.

OLP High School and College Parishioners
Join Hundreds of teens and college students

for a night of Worship at Encounter Columbus’
Eucharistic Adoration Night at

Ohio Dominican University.
This event is for you and is free!

RSVP permission form required by 
Wednesday, September 30th.

Meet at OLP 6:00 p.m.,
Arrive back 10:30 p.m.

Parents: drivers are needed!
Contact Maggie at OLPCyouth@gmail.com.

The Footsteps Foundation Walk will be held to raise 
money to help provide assistance to families who have 
fallen on unexpected hard times yet wish to maintain a 
Catholic education for their children.

The Carol A. Flanagan Footsteps Walk will be held 
Saturday, October 3, at St. Agatha. $20.00 per person, 
$30.00 for family, registration starts at 8:30 a.m. The walk 
is a little less than a mile, AND you get a free pancake 
breakfast! 

The Brain Muha Foundation’s 10th Anniversary 
Luncheon and Silent Auction benefiting the Run the Race 
Club will be held Tuesday, October 27th at Villa Milano, 
1630 Schrock Road, Columbus. Luncheon tickets are 
$45.00 per person. Doors open at 10:30 a.m. for Silent 
Auction, luncheon at noon. Proceeds from the luncheon 
support children and their families in the inner city who 
are struggling with all phases of poverty. For reservations 
or more information, please contact Pat Reynolds at 614-
847-1582 or email patjreynolds@gmail.com.

Sacred Heart Congress – The 4th Annual Sacred Heart 
Congress will be held on Saturday, October 31, 2015 at 
St. Catharine of Siena Church, Bexley, Ohio, 7:00 a.m. to 
1:30 p.m. The keynote Speaker is Gloria Anson, President 
of Sacred Heart Apostolate, Inc.; Speaker Father Stash 
Dailey; and the Mass Celebrant Father Daniel Dury, Pastor 
of St. Catharine of Siena Church. A Freewill Offering will 
be taken. For more information and registration, please 
visit www.sacredheartcolumbus.org.

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 26
	 4:00 p.m.	 Daniel J. Kramer (M’Lou/Paul Glander)

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 27
	 8:30 a.m.	 Susan Oberliesen (Oberliesen Family)
	 10:00 a.m.	 Kathleen Schaible
		    (Julie & Garth Garlock) 
	 11:30 a.m.	 Larry Olsen (Eleanor Olsen)

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 29
	 5:30 p.m.	 Tom Rosmarin (Smethurst Family) 

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 30
	 8:30 a.m.	 In Honor of the Sacred Heart of Jesus

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 1
	 8:30 a.m.	 Raymond Prendeville (Family)

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 2
	 8:30 a.m.	 Richard Baird, Jr. (Dick & Janet Baird)
SATURDAY, OCTOBER 3
	 4:00 p.m.	 George Fredeczko (Family)

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 4
	 8:30 a.m.	 Katherine Kajfasz
		    (Jim & Paul Ramlow)
	 10:00 a.m.	 Margie Dittoe (Kim & Tina Elsea)
	 11:30 a.m.	 Our Parishioners

Craft Fair – The St. Joan of Arc Women’s Club will host 
its 24th Annual Harvest Bouquet Craft Show Saturday, 
October 3 from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. at the church, 10700 
Liberty Road, Powell. The event will feature over 100 
craft vendors, raffle baskets, great food and buckeyes.” 
Admission is free.

Second Vatican Council Lecture at the Josephinum 
The Pontifical College Josephinum’s annual lecture 
series continues Thursday, October 8, 2015, with a 
presentation by Father Jared Wicks, SJ, Scholar-in-
Residence at the seminary. Father Wicks will present 
“Vatican II in 1965: Bringing in an Ample Harvest 
of Renewed Doctrine and Directives of Service” at 
7:00 p.m. in the Jessing Center on the Josephinum 
campus. The event is free of charge and open to the 
public; reservations not required. For more information, 
please call the Academic Dean’s office at 614-985-
2274.

40 Days for Life: The 40 Days for Life Campaign will bring 
40 Days of prayer and fasting to a central Ohio abortion 
clinic. The Fall campaign will run September 23rd through 
November 1st at Founder’s (1243 E Broad Street). Whole 
and partial days or individual hours are available to adopt. 
Learn more at www.gcrtl.org.






